
Year 2 Homework letter—Friday 22nd March 2024 
In RE this week, the children learnt the importance of the Cross to Christians 

and why we eat Hot Cross Buns at Easter. 

English and Maths 
This week the children have been writing 
their own version of ‘The Tadpole’s Promise’. 
They have all included speech marks, time 
adverbials and noun phrases. The stories 
they have written are brilliant and they 
can’t wait for you to read them at your 
Parents’ and Carer’s Evenings next week. 
Next week, they will be publishing their sto-
ries in neat—focusing on presentation and 
handwriting.  
 
In Maths this week, the children have been 
learning how to find 3/4 of a number and 
we have finally finished our Fractions unit 
of work.  
 
Next week, we will be moving on to telling 
the time. The children will be learning how 
to tell the time to the nearest 15 minutes. 
After Easter, we will focus on telling the 
time to the nearest 5 minutes. 

Homework 

Spellings: Please practise the spellings set on 
Purple Mash. For your convenience, they 
are also printed on the back of this letter. 

Reading: Please read with the children for 15 
minutes every day and note this in the chil-
dren's reading logs. 

Maths: Please log onto Times Table Rock 
Stars and complete the gig. Completing times 
table practice is key to aid the children in 
multiple areas of Maths.  

 

To help the children with their learning af-
ter Easter, please ask your child to tell the 
time as much as possible during the Easter 
break. Telling the time on both digital and 
analogue clocks is a vital life skill.  

Diary Dates 

Monday 25th March – Wednesday 27th 

March:  Parent and Carer Evenings 3.30-

6pm 

Thursday 28th March:  Easter Service Christ 

Church 9.30am 

PTFA Easter Egg Hunt—Thursday 28th 

March – 3.15pm-4.00pm 

Finish for Easter- Thursday 28th March 

 

We hope you all have a restful weekend.  
Miss Mitchell, Miss Murray and Miss Cook 

Easter Gardens 

Once again, St Peter and St Paul’s Church 
are inviting the children to create an Easter 
Garden at home. Similar to the Nativity 
scene at Christmas, an Easter Garden is the 
recreation of Christ's tomb. An Easter 
garden has three essential features: a mound 
with at least one cross to represent Calvary; 
a stone or stone structure to suggest the 
empty tomb; and lots of live greenery and 
flowers. Easter Gardens should be brought 
into school on either Monday 25th March or 
Tuesday 26th March. The Faith Team and 
Father Paul will then judge the entries on 
Wednesday 27th March. The Easter Gardens 
will then be displayed in the Southwark 
room where there will be an opportunity for 
each class to visit the hall to look at the 
different creations. The winning entry will 
be announced in Collective Worship when 
we return from the Easter break. We 
welcome individual entries or joint entries 
with siblings or friends! The gardens will be 
taken over to St Peter and St Paul’s Church 
on Thursday 28th March where they will be 
on display over the Easter period.  

We will say goodbye to Miss Cook on Thurs-
day 28th March as she continues on her 
teaching journey at her other placement.  
 



 

 


